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Recognition of the Head of Sub-Office of the United Nations High 
Commissioner for Refugees in the Hong Kong Special 

Administrative Region of the People’s Republic of China

It is hereby notified that the Government of the People’s Republic of China has officially 
recognised Ms. Helen Wai-Sze LEUNG as Head of Sub-Office of the United Nations High 
Commissioner for Refugees in the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region of the People’s 
Republic of China.
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